
 

 

TO: Brock Bowles 

        (303)866.3567 

        brock.bowles@state.co.us 

        Division of Reclamation Mining & Safety 

        1313 Sherman St Suite 215 

        Denver, Co 80203 

 

 

Dear Brock Bowles, 

After speaking with you regarding the succession of operator’s approval and the landowner 

Grant C. Segelke, we would like to go ahead and do a name change of the Nicholson Gravel Pit 

M-1986-048. The new mine name to be Segelke Gravel Pit. Thank you for your guidance and 

assistance with this. We look forward to meeting with you soon.  

Regards,  

 

Rebecca Curtis  

Beaver Ranch Gravel LLC, Co-Owner/Operator  

 


